
December 5, 2014 

TO ALL CONGREGATIONS 

Re: Donations in Support of Kingdom Interests Worldwide 

Dear Brothers: 

We would like to express our deep appreciation for your generous support of Kingdom in-
terests around the world. God’s people have a long history of making heartfelt voluntary contribu-
tions to support true worship, and this year was no exception. As we are well-aware, considerable 
resources are needed to publish and distribute Bibles and Bible literature, to build and maintain 
meeting places and branch facilities, and to provide emergency relief aid to fellow believers in 
times of disaster. Your recognition and appreciation for these blessings are evident by your willing-
ness to “honor Jehovah with your valuable things.”—Prov. 3:9, 10. 

There is ample evidence that Jehovah is speeding up the work. (Isa. 60:22) With the recent 
adjustments to Kingdom Hall and Assembly Hall construction and financing, concerted effort will 
be focused on building places of worship throughout the earth. We are confident that with Jeho-
vah’s continued blessing, many more will stream to “the mountain of the house of Jehovah.”—Isa. 
2:2. 

As loyal Kingdom subjects, we continue to show our support for Kingdom activities with all 
our heart. Just as under the Mosaic Law each Israelite man gave a gift “in proportion to the blessing 
that Jehovah” had given him, we today reflect on how He has blessed us in our lives and freely give 
of our time, energy, and resources in promoting Kingdom activities. (Deut. 16:16, 17) As we do so, 
we are assured that Jehovah treasures such a giving spirit! 

We pray Jehovah’s rich blessing on all your hard work and loyal service as we work “shoul-
der to shoulder” in support of Kingdom interests.—Zeph. 3:9. 

Your brothers, 

 
 

c: Circuit overseers 

PS to coordinator of the body of elders: 

Please arrange for this letter to be read to the congregation at the first Service Meeting after 
its receipt. Thereafter, it should be posted on the information board. 
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